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Dear IS 349 Family, 

Thanksgiving is a time of sharing, so what better way to celebrate than with a “Friendsgiving” 

Multicultural Potluck. You are cordially invited to join us on Wednesday, November 15, 2023 

from 4 PM to 6 PM in the student cafeteria.  

You may bring a favorite holiday dish to share! Whether an appetizer, side, main or dessert 

you decide. Let’s get together for some good food and fantastic company, we’d love to see 

you there! 

If you can’t bring a dish, please come anyway – we want you there!  We look forward to 

celebrating the season with great food, good friends, and festive fun! 

Families we ask that you remember the DOE visitor’s policy when visiting the school: All 

visitors must show a picture identification. Please use the main entrance on Wilson and Starr 

Street. Thank you for your time, cooperation and continued support. 

Cannot wait to share this time together!  

 

 

Roxana Toro 

Principal 

 

 
  

 

 

 


